Office of the Principal
Vasavi College of Engineering (A)
Ibrahimbagh, Hyderabad - 31

CIRCULAR

No. VCE/NPTEL Courses /2023 19" May, 2023

The Heads of Engineering Departments are aware that during the Academic Committee
meeting held on 29.04.2023, it was resolved to indicate the credits and grade letters in
the B.E. — VII Semester Grade Sheets in respect of students (admitted in the academic
year 2020-21) who complete the NPTEL Course (8-Weeks duration). It was further
resolved to indicate the credits and grade letters in B.E — VI Semester grade sheets for
the students admitted in the academic year 2021-22 onwards.

The HoDs are therefore advised to inform the present B.E. — II, IV & VI Semester
students that the NPTEL will announce the likely date for registration in the month of
June, 2023 for July - November, 2023 Sessions and in the month of December for
January — April, 2024 Sessions and therefore the students should register themselves &
complete the NPTEL Course, particularly for the B.E - VI Semester students, who are yet
to complete it during the Session i.e., July — November, 2023, failing which it will be
indicated in their B.E - VII Semester Grade Sheet as “Not Completed the NPTEL Course”.
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